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To whom this may concern,  

My name is Sandra Hewitt-Hyland, . 

I am writing to express my concerns about the state of emergency Bill 

As a Queenslander I am very concerned about the QLD Government is seeking to extend its emergency 
powers without the public knowing about it 

Will the media outlets challenge this decision for the extension? 

Queenslanders want to know and see the reasoning behind this decision as bad decisions have already 
devastated the lives of many families already during the past 2 years of fear mongering, mask mandates, 
lockdowns and medical Apartheid. 

The Australian Bureau of Statistics is now showing that COVID fatalities have been grossly (and falsely) 
overstated and therefore we need to learn to live with the virus as we have done with many others before 

I do no longer want to live in a state divided and driven by fear or chaos 

Please think carefully and clearly before you make this decision on behalf of your people 

Thank you 

Sandra Hewitt-Hyland 
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